
 

 

March 26, 2024 
 
The Honorable Miguel Cardona 
Secretary 
U.S. Department of Education 
400 Maryland Ave. SW 
Washington, DC 20202 
 
 
Dear Secretary Cardona, 
 
I am writing to request information about the implementation of the rules on institutional and 
programmatic accountability finalized by the Department of Education (the Department) last 
fall. Specifically, we have concerns about the metrics that the Department will use to 
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